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This week we will looking at the story of Superworm by 

Julia Donaldson. We will be reading the story together and 

writing certificates as well as making zig zag books about all 

the heroic things Superworm did. Later in the week, we will 

be making information booklets al about Bees as well as 

using adjectives at the end of the week to describe other 

insects that appear in the book. If you would like to join in 

with some activities, you can visit 

www.forestry.gov.uk/superworm for an activity sheet to 

complete outdoors.  

 We have some exciting Child Initiated 

Tasks planned this week, including: 

 ‘Worms and playdough’ rolling 

different lengths and measuring.  

 Making jelly worms using jelly and 

straws. 

 ‘Pasta worms’. 

 Exploring ‘spaghetti worms’. 

 

In Maths this week: we will be looking 

at how to estimate and measure length 

using cubes. We will also be looking at 

2D shapes naming them and making 2D 

Super worms.  

On Friday we will have a wonderful 
visit from Ark Farm bringing their 
animals along to visit us. On Friday 
afternoon, we will have a visit from 
Rock-Steady rock band.  

  

In art, we will be painting and cutting 

superhero capes. We will then be 

making Lizard collages as well as giant 

spider webs. We will also be making 

craft crows as well as printing with 

spaghetti. A very busy week ahead. 

Thank you. 

  

Hopefully we will begin 

swimming on Wednesday 

afternoon weather 

permitting. Please send in 

any outstanding pink 

forms by Tuesday.  

Please ensure your child 

has a swimming costume, 

towel and swimming hat. 

Please apply any sun cream 

prior to school.  

 

http://www.forestry.gov.uk/superworm

